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12/26/13

 

The monthly meeting of the Board of Water Commissioners was held at Freedom Hall at 5 PM with all members present

except Mr. Kiely.  Superintendent Chris Wiseman was also present.

The November minutes were approved.

The warrants were signed.

There were no coliform detections and no MTBE detections in November.

The following information was included in the Superintendent’s report:

PUMPAGE      November      2013     8,921,000              2012   7,968,000

……………The were no new service installations and no replacement services in November.

……………A 2” water main was installed on Sea Street by Roderick Construction.

……………Mr. Yuskus was unable to attend the meeting tonight due to illness.  He will attend next month’s meeting to

discuss

the structural report performed on the Main Street tank.

Discussions on Open Cape, the new security system and the West Street tank rehabilitation project were all tabled until the

January meeting when Chairman Kiely will be present.

The next meeting will be held on Thursday, January 9, 2014 at 5:00 at Freedom Hall.

The meeting adjourned at 5:37 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Ted Barnicle, Board member

Cc: Prudential Committee

 


